OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

0CT 12 2017

To the Members of the California State Assembly:

I am returning Assembly Bill 26 without my signature.

The California Department of Education currently offers several programs that provide
assistance to license-exempt child care providers. Additionally, resource and referral
agencies already provide low-cost or free training in health, safety, child development

and sound business practices.

A new pilot program, undifferentiated from existing programs, seems unnecessary to
establish at this time.

Sincerely,

Dl B

Edmund G. Brow
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